From:

Sent:

To: Cc:

Subject:

NE/21/00025/FUL - 17 Hillfield road, Oundle

Dear Jon

I hope this email finds you well

Thank you for the payment received on the 08.01.2021 for this application

I also note that you sent replacement drawings on the 07.01.2021, however as per our invalid letter from the 06.01.2021 we still require amended existing and proposed floor plans annotated with existing and proposed dimensions

I can confirm that once the above point is addressed, no further information is required to validate this application



Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) — including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.

If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council's Data Protection Officer via DP@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be found in the

council's Privacy Statement